
 

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

 
May 7, 2024 

 

Lynden Air Cargo customer service will be closed on Monday, May 27, 2024, in observance of 

Memorial Day. We will resume normal operations on Tuesday, May 28th. 

 

We will also be open as regularly scheduled on Saturday, May 25th, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

Please join us this Memorial Day in remembering and honoring those who have sacrificed so 

much to protect and serve our country. 

 

Lynden Air Cargo  
 

  

 
         

 

Our mailing address is: 
Lynden Air Cargo · 6441 South Airpark Place · Anchorage, AK 99502 · USA  

https://www.lynden.com/lac 
 

  

 

 

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/T978CQWmOVilG5qgfltbEf?domain=lynden.us1.list-manage.com

